
Private Road Variance Request for John Daniel Acres 
 
May 4, 2020 
 
To City of Norman Planning Commissioners and Staff 
 
I, John Daniel, property owner of proposed John Daniel Acres, am requesting a variance for the private 
road associated with the proposed Certificate of Survey (COS) for John Daniel Acres. 
 
I request that the City of Norman allow a variance in the width of the private road paving. The standard 
width is 20’ but because the road only services three (3) tracts, it is generally accepted that the width 
can be less. I request that the paving be 12’ wide because of this reason.  
 
Thank you, 
 
 
John Daniel 
 


